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ELFRIDGES
The children's much loved.... 

Christmas Shop is back! 

Thursday 14th December 

This is one of the children's favourite activities
of the year! Children can bring £2.50 to school in

a named envelope on Thursday 14th and then visit 
the very special Christmas shop run by the PTFA

to purchase their surprise gift. 

Children will be given the opportunity to wrap their 
gift during school, so that it remains a secret. 

£2.50 =1 Gift
1 gift may be purchased per child 


